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       The Egyptian Language school 
          New cairo – Nasr City – October 

 

 

Important Note 

 

Date: Monday 18th March 2025 

 

Dear Parents of Primary Stage Students,  
 
    Hope you are safe and well  
 
      Please be notified that all students will be dismissed on Thursday March 20th 

2025 at (11:45 am instead of 1:20 pm) 

 Buses : Leave at 12:15 pm 

 Gate    : Parents to pick up their children from Classes: 

     Starting 11:45 am till 12:00pm ONLY as NO supervision  

      will be available after that time.  

 

NB: In case of switching from bus to gate on that day, please inform the 

        Primary reception maximum by 10:00am. 

 

Wish you Happy Ramadan 

 
School Administration 
 
 
 


